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I support the state of Oregon harvesting timber as it is a renewable resource.  Wildlife 

thrive on harvested areas as the grasses are more abundant.  This is only one 

reason we should harvest timber.  Another reason is to reduce fuels for wildfires.  

Create jobs and revenue for the state of Oregon. 

 

It is time to use common sense. 

 

Richard 


